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September 30, 2005

To Representative Wieckert:

Please review this bill very carefully; I have substantially changed it from the material
proposed, in light of my conversation with Scott Becher and Dr. Anthony D’Alessandro
on September 26, 2005.

Please let me know if you have questions about or need further assistance with this bill.

Debora A. Kennedy
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−0137
E−mail:  debora.kennedy@legis.state.wi.us


